
SDAC C All Ages Meet November 5-6, 2011 
 
Hey! So this past weekend we had an AMAZING swim meet with 
a ton of great swims. Thank you so much to all the 
volunteers, we could NOT have done it without you guys. As 
a coach, it was really awesome just seeing the tremendous 
teamwork among swimmers and parents to make this swim meet 
a success, so THANK YOU from all of the coaching staff! 
 
Individual Swimmers: 
 
Ada Huynh: Ada had a great meet earning her B cut in the 
100 free, and on Sunday demolishing her heat and earning 
her A cut in the 100 IM and swimming great on our relay. 
All her hard work in practice is paying off and it is so 
great to see it! 
 
Bennett Axline: Bennett had a fantastic meet this weekend 
earning a B cut in the 100 free, 25 back, 25 fly, 25 free, 
25 breast, and 100 IM - so he earned a B cut in every event 
at the meet he swam! Awesome job buddy, keep up the hard 
work! 
 
Angela R. Liu: Angela dropped 15 seconds in her 200 free, a 
second in her 50 back, and 3 seconds in her 50 fly and 50 
free. Great improvements for her, and she is getting closer 
and closer to those B cuts! 
 
Charlotte Cong: Charlotte had an awesome start to the meet 
with a great 200 free, and then dropped 3 seconds in her 50 
back, 7 seconds in her 50 fly, 3 in her 100 free, and a 
second in her 100 IM. Her hard work is really paying off, 
great job. 
 
Natalie Hultner: Natalie was on a role this weekend earning 
4 B cuts! She had some great stroke improvements and her 
racing is definitely getting more aggressive which is great 
to see, keep it up Natalie, you're doing great! 
 
Emily Tran: Emily really dominated her races, winning 
almost all of her heats in the meet and really showing us 
how much she wanted to win. She earned 2 B cuts over the 
weekend and is very close to some of those A cuts! 
 
Young Han: Young has definitely been training harder than 
ever and his times and performances in races reflect it. He 
earned his B cut in the 200 free, a JO in the 50 fly and 



winning his heat! It is great watching him race and we 
can't wait to see what the rest of the season holds for 
him! 
 
Savanna Lloyd: Savanna's meet was a great chance for her to 
get some official times for her events and she dropped 15 
seconds in her 100 breast! Her breastroke is really looking 
nice and strong and we can't wait to watch her improve this 
season! 
 
Amanda Safar: This meet was a good opportunity to show the 
coaches what she can do and we were impressed! Her 200 free 
was amazing as was her 100 back and 100 free. They were all 
very close to the B standard and with a little more work 
she will earn those times very soon! 
 
Brian Casey: Brian had some excellent performances this 
weekend earning his B cut and winning his heat in the 200 
free, dropping 2 seconds in his 50 and 100 free, and 
dropping 4 seconds in his 200 IM! Way to go Brian, very 
nice swims. 
 
Ian Yasui: Ian had a fantastic meet, winning all of his 
heats and earning A and B cuts in most of his events. He 
had great technique and really got after it in his races 
which is always awesome to see, good job Ian! 
 
Arielle Hultner: Arielle had some great swims this weekend 
and she is improving constantly. She was such a great 
teammate on Sunday and even though she was not swimming any 
races that day she swam a great 50 back for the relay later 
that day! 
 
Jonathan Cong: Jonanthan had a great first swim meet this 
weekend! He swam the 25 back, and 25 free and did an 
amazing job! We are all excited to see him race his 
breastroke and fly when he is ready. 
 
Natalie Vitkouski: This was Natalie's first swim meet after 
only swimming for about a month, so she did fantastic! She 
swam the 25 butterfly and it was a great first swim meet 
experience for her. 
 
Dannah Golich: Dannah had a solid meet she dropped 2 
seconds in her 50 fly, and earned her B cut in the 100IM. 
Very nice swims Dannah, keep up the hard work! 
 



Chloe Cecchetto: Chloe had a fantastic swim meet this 
weekend! It was great to see her race and have such great 
turns and streamlines off every wall, it shows she has been 
focusing in practice and she is going to keep improving 
this season with her work ethic and positive attitude! 
 
Evin Reilly: This was Evin's first swim meet and she did 
amazing! She needs to work on her turns for the next meet, 
but her great attitude and determination to swimming is 
very good to see and will be great for her throughout the 
season. 
 
Daniel Zeng: Daniel had some fantastic swims this weekend 
and major drops including 4 seconds in his 50 back, 4 in 
his 50 fly, and 3 in his 100 free. Great job Daniel, keep 
up the streamlines! 
 
Kevin Tran: Kevin had a couple great swims this weekend 
dropping 7 seconds in his 50 back, and 9 seconds in his 50 
free winning his heat! He is getting more and more 
comfortable with racing and it is showing in his times! 
 
Natasha Tubig: Natasha was able to earn some good times 
this weekend at the meet for events she did not yet have 
times for. She came very close to some of the B times in 
her events such as the 100 IM and she will be earning those 
very soon! 
 
Chaela Cruz: Chaela is a very strong swimmer and is showing 
the coaches some awesome technique and turns in her races. 
She had a great 100 IM and earned her B cut for that event 
as well as the 25 breast. 
 
Chi Doan: This was Chi's first swim meet and he did so 
great! He swam the 50 free and the 25 breast and swam the 
backstroke for the relay, and did very well; we can't wait 
to see him enter in more meets in the future! 
 
Dan Doan: This was Dan's first meet as well and he didn't 
DQ in any of his events and even won his heat for the 25 
breast! He is improving so much and we are looking forward 
to seeing him race more events! 
 
Annelise Ilog: Annelise has some of the smoothest strokes I 
have seen in a swimmer her age, and her technique is 
looking better all the time. She had some amazing swims in 
the breastroke and freestyle this weekend; we can't wait to 



see her improve this season. 
 
Midnite Ochoa: Midnite had some tough events this weekend 
but she didn't DQ in any events and she held a strong 
technique until the end, she is a tough swimmer and we are 
excited to help her earn those B cuts! 
 
Rebecca Roytman: This was Rebecca's first meet and she did 
amazing! She swam the 25 breast and nearly got her B cut in 
that event already! She is showing great progress in her 
swimming and has a great attitude to match. 
 
Max Baloun: Max had a solid meet dropping a second in his 
100 free and staying very close to his best time in the 100 
breast. He has some technical fixes to be made with some of 
his turns and once those are addressed he will be even 
faster! 
 
Hanna Ramsey: Hanna had a great swim meet this weekend 
dropping a second in her 100 IM. Once we work on her 
breastroke a little more and her turns in the IM she is 
going to be earning the B times very quickly, great job 
Hanna! 
 
Andie Burns: Andie had an impressive swim meet dropping 3 
seconds in her 100 IM and having awesome dives in every one 
of her events this weekend. She knows how to race and she 
is a lot of fun to watch in the water since she is there to 
win! 
 
Angela Cruz: Angela had some stand out swims nearly earning 
her B cut in the 50 breast, and earning a great time in her 
100 IM. She has great strokes and turns but her finishes 
just need to be a little more aggressive. 
 
Bailey Deck: Bailey had a phenomenal meet, dropping 8 
seconds in her 200 IM 2seconds in her 50 breast, and 10 
seconds in her 100 free. These are huge time drops and show 
that she has been focused during practice, keep it up 
bailey! 
 
Connor Worthen: Connor had his first meet this weekend and 
he did well, we still have a lot of work to do on his 
stroke technique but he knows how to race which is 
something not everyone has! 
 
Jack Schwinkendorf: Jack dropped 32 seconds in his 100 



free; this was an amazing swim and the biggest time drop 
for the entire team at the swim meet. Awesome job Jack, 
keep it up buddy! 
 
Luke Schwinkendorf: Luke is a lot of fun to watch in a 
race, he is aggressive and is getting very close to those B 
cuts in his events. Keep working hard Luke; you are 
definitely on the right track! 
 
Alex Crisan: Alex is learning to race and getting more 
comfortable with his events and it is great to see, he is 
getting closer to those B times and with a little more work 
with his technique he will earn them very soon. He had 
awesome turns the whole meet! 
 
Lauren Hicks: Lauren is a very competitive swimmer and 
it's awesome to watch her get after it in an event. She 
still has some technique to work on but she is definitely a 
racer and will go far in the sport if she keeps up the hard 
work, awesome job Lauren! 
 
Alex Lashkari: Alex had some quick swims this weekend and 
definitely got after it in his 100 breastroke race. We are 
looking forward to watching him improve this season and 
make some of those B cuts! 
 
Ann Doan: I was very happy to see Anne at the meet this 
weekend and very impressed with her racing! Her strokes are 
looking awesome and I can't wait for her to earn some of 
those B times! Way to go Ann! 
 
We had so much fun this weekend and I really hope everyone 
else did despite the rain! I am very excited for the rest 
of the season and I see great things happening with these 
dedicated little swimmers! 
 


